
 

Players Wanted – Under 6’s to Under 13’s 

We are seeking Boys or Girls wanting to play Rugby 

League in 2022 – please contact Sue on 

0438 588 336.   

Training is on Tuesday & Thursday nights 

from 5.00 p.m.   

Come and join the “Magpies” in 2022 at 

1449 Boundary Road, Ellen Grove 

New or existing Players are always welcome. 


